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March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: Walnut Care 
 
On Tuesday 26 March 2024, we have Walnut Care coming in to deliver some practical sessions to compliment 
your child’s learning in Health & Social Care in preparation for their exam in June.   
 
They will be participating in a variety of sessions ranging from CPR, choking and the recovery position.  One 
of the tasks is around safe hand washing that is used in health and social care settings to ensure infection 
control.  As part of this activity students will be using a gel called GlitterBug, which is used as part of training in 
health and social care settings around safe handwashing. It is a fluorescent lotion that when used with a UV 
lamp makes it possible to see how well hands are washed and is used to see how contamination and germs 
can travel. 
 
Walnut Care have completed a Risk Assessment for the activity and here is a link to information about the 
product for your information.  https://www.foodsafetydirect.co.uk/hand-hygiene/glitterbug-potion-powder-and-
gel.html  
 
If you do not want your child to participate in this task, please complete the form below and return with your 
child to school by Tuesday 26 March 2024 and ask them to give it to their Health & Social Care teacher.   
 
In the meantime, if I can be of any further assistance or if you would like to inform me by email that you do not 
wish for your child to participate in this part of the activity afternoon, please contact me on 
loldfield@skegnessacademy.org.  
 
  
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Oldfield  
Health & Social Care Teacher 

 

 
I do not wish for my child      to take part in the GlitterBug activity on Tuesday 26 
March 2024.  
 
Signed       
 
 
Parent/Carer Name      

 
Please return to your Health & Social Care Teacher by Tuesday 26 March 2024 
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